
Honourable Chief Guests  Mr Kim, Mr. Ishiura, Dr. Perumalsamy, Distinguished guests, dear Parents 
and friends  
 
It is a great honor and pleasure to have you here on the occasion of the 4th Anniversary of German 
international school and the inauguration of the boarding facility.  
 
We are extremely delighted to announce that we now have the boarding facility in our school. With 
this boarding facility, German International School Chennai has reached another milestone of 
internationally high-educational standard. 
 
We would be glad to attract more students by offering this service to the parents, as we understand 
our environment as multicultural microcosmos, where children from all over the world naturally 
experience the different cultures while mingling with the international set up of pupils and teachers. 
Besides academic training, cultural knowledge is more and more important in the ongoin 
globalization process and is a huge asset in future careers. For young students, who are looking 
forward to live or even work abroad, German International School Chennai is the right place for their 
academic training as preparation for study and work.   
 
I have to mention that we provide a home-away-from-home environment, where we maintain 
traditional values in a family atmosphere. With the holistic educational and living approach at our 
school, we cultivate desire for truth, decorum, courtesy and high-achievement for our 
students. These values are the cornerstones for their success. 
 
Thank you for joining us this afternoon. Your presence here is not only in joyous celebration of the 
occasion, but it is an expression of your interest in German International School.  
 
Anandha Rani 
Vice principal – German International School, Chennai  
  
  
Chennai, on 24.01.2014 


